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Dear Planning Inspectorate,
 
As an old soldier and one well acquainted with the Stonehenge site I strongly hope that the long
term protection of the site will be a priority focus, ahead of any short term considerations
created by the governments financially driven aims to move fast forward with what plainly has
the potential to damage the site.
 
Yours sincerely,
 
Michael Thorne    
 

 




